Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region XII
Schools Division Office of Tacurong City

February 13, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
CID No. 023 s. 2024

INVITATION TO GUIDANCE COUNSELORS FOR ACADEMIC SEMINAR

To: Cluster Heads
Elementary & Secondary School Heads
Public & Private Schools

1. Attached is Region XII Advisory No. 017, s. 2024 re Invitation to Guidance
Counselors from Private and Public High Schools for your perusal.

o Anent, interested Guidance Counselors (registered or designated) are
encouraged to attend the said academic seminar titled “Building Bridges to Success:
A Collaborative Journey in the 21st Century Education” which will be held at Bro.
James McKnight Auditorium, Notre Dame of Dadiangas University, General Santos
City on February 23, 2024, from 8:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.

3. Travelling allowance and other incidental expenses relative to the attendance
of participants to the said seminar are chargeable against School MOOE and other
available local funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and
regulations.

4 For information and guidance of all concerned.

ﬁDO G. MOSQUEDA, CEO VI
Schools Division Superintcndent}ﬁ'/

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

Enclosure: As stated
Reference: Region XII Advisory No. 017, s. 2024
Allotment: None

GUIDANCE PROGRAM INVITATION SEMINAR
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Region XII Advisory No. 017, s. 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 this
advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s.
2001, but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)
February 12, 2023

INVITATION TO GUIDANCE COUNSELORS FROM VARIOUS PRIVATE
AND PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOLS

In reference to the letter of the Notre Dame of Dadiangas University pertaining
to the conduct of academic seminar titled “Building Bridges to Success: A
Collaborative Journey in 21st Century Education”, all registered or designated
Guidance Counselors from public or private high schools are highly invited to attend
on February 23, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Bro. James McKnight
Auditorium, Notre Dame of Dadiangas University, General Santos City.

Interested registered or designated Guidance Counselors who have teaching
load will do a back-up plan with the approval of the school head to comply with No
Disruption Policy as per DO # 9, s. 2005. Travelling expenses and incidentals will be
charged from School MOOE or other fund source subject to usual accounting rules
and regulations.

For more information and confirmation of attendance, you may contact John
Michael M. Jose, the Marketing Officer at 0927 886 4317 or (083) 886 4317.

For information and guidance of all concerned.
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